

130 North Robson Mesa, Arizona 85201-6697

mesaaz.gov

Office of the Attorney General

Attn: Rachelle Lumpp, Executive Assistant to the Attorney General

CC: Cindy Palmer, Procurement Officer

2005 N Central Avenue Phoenix, AZ 85007

RE: Law Enforcement Safety Equipment Funding

Dear Attorney General Brnovich,

The Mesa Police Department is grateful for the recent funding award for safety equipment you authorized. Per the award letter, we were granted \$49,000. However, the Attorney General's Office sent \$50,000.

This letter is a formal request to retain the additional \$1,000 in funds to be utilized toward the purchase of ballistic shields, as outlined in our original application.

If you have any question or concerns, please do not hesitate.

Respectfully,

Chief Ken Cost